
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear «First_Name»:  
 
Congratulations on earning your LEED Green Associate credential. On behalf of the Green 
Building Certification Institute, I am pleased to present you the enclosed certificate 
recognizing your achievement and demonstrating your commitment to supporting green 
building design, construction, and operations. 
 
LEED professionals are a driving force behind the green building movement. By becoming a 
LEED Green Associate, you have distinguished yourself as a leader and a resource for others 
seeking to achieve their sustainability goals. Your specialized knowledge of green building 
principles and the LEED Green Building Rating System™ will benefit your work and open 
doors to new opportunities. 
 
As a LEED Green Associate in good standing, your name is listed on the LEED Professional 
Directory at www.gbci.org. You are entitled to use the LEED Green Associate title and/or 
LEED Green Associate logo with your name on your business cards and signature line. The 
logo and other pertinent information are available in your My Credentials account at 
www.gbci.org. 
 
Keeping pace with the rapidly evolving green building industry is an essential responsibility 
of a LEED professional. Please note the expiration date on the enclosed certificate, which 
indicates the end of your current Credentialing Maintenance Program (CMP) reporting 
period. In order to remain an active LEED Green Associate, you must complete and self-
report the required continuing education hours within this reporting period. Additionally, if 
you successfully complete any of the LEED AP specialty exams during this reporting period, 
this LEED Green Associate credential will expire and be replaced by your LEED AP 
specialty credential.  Please see your exam’s Candidate Handbook for more information. 
 
Once again, congratulations on your latest achievement and thank you for your contributions 
to achieving a sustainable built environment. I am proud to welcome you to the global 
community of LEED professionals who are working to realize the vision of green buildings 
for all within a generation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter Templeton 
President 
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